
(. lD.~ 

RSSOCIAT£0 lnDUSTRifS Of TH£ OUAO-CillfS 
DAVENPORT, IOWA MOLINE, ILLINOIS 

ROCK ISLAND, ILLINOIS EAST MOLINE, ILLINOIS 
ALSO BETTENDORF, IOWA AND SILVIS, ILLINOIS 

OFFICES AT 
212-19TH STREET 

ROCK ISLAND, ILLINOIS 
TELEPHONE 6-7701 

OFFICERS AND BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

PRESIDENT, J. P. MURPHY, EAST MOLINE 
INTERNATIONAL HARVESTER CO. 

F IRST VICE-PRES., F. M . MORENCY, DAVENPORT 
M. A. FORD MFG. CO., INC. 

SECOND VICE-PRES .. B. V. NUTT, MOUNE 
MOLINE IRON WORKS 

SECY-TREAS .. T. W . BROWN, ROCK ISLAND 
REYNOLDS ENGINEERING CO. 

J . M . PASCOE, EAST MOLINE 
FAIRBANKS, MORSE 8c CO. 

J. £ . HOFFMAN, MOLINE 
JOHN DEERE !'LANTER WORKS 

ROBERT A. WARREN, DAVENPORT 
WARREN-NICHOLSON CO. 

MATTHEW POROSKY, MOUNE 
EAGLE SIGNAL CORP. 

Mr . Dean Russell 

EXECUTIVE VICE-PRES., C . W. ANDERSON 

C . A . SCHMIDT 
MONTGOMERY ELEVATOR CO. 

C . R . ROBERTS, ROCKISLAND 
ROCK ISLAND BRIDGE 8c IRON WORKS 

E . B.FASSEL,DAVENPORT 
ALUMINUM CO. OF AMERICA 

H. C . THOMPSON, ROCK ISLAND 
BIRTMAN ELECTRIC COMPANY 

October 22, 1952 

Foundation for Economic Education, Inc. 
Irvington-on-Hudson, New York 

Dear Dr. Russell: 

The Dr. is a sort of a reminder for you not to forget the story Jim Rogers 
told abou~the Doctor 1 s degree. I wouldn't want to have Baldy or any of the 
others miss hearing this. 

We are deeply indebted to you for coming out here to be with us and I 
wish you could hear the rice things that are being said, particularly about the 
leaders of these meetings. We thought your presentation of Bastiat 1 s 11 The 
Law" was excellent and a number of us have been digging up our copies to go 
through them again. I have also had several re~uests from those who did not 
happen to have it on hand. Under separate cover, we sent some pictures for 
you and Leonard. I certainly hope that it won 1t be too long before you can 
find your way out here again. If you are ever anywhere in this vicinity, we 
would like to know about it so that we could arrange for you to come here and 
appear before some of our people who didn't have an op ortunity to hear you . 
Thanks again. 

Cordially yours, 

C. W. Anderson 
Executive Vice President 


